
From: Matthew Piazza  

Sent: Friday, April 17, 2020 1:58 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Support for Councillor West's motion 

I am writing to support  the motion from Councillor West to "Reschedule an LPAT hearing on the 

Yonge/Bernard KDA to permit live and in person public participation" 

Matthew Piazza 

Richmond Hill Resident  


